MEMORANDUM January 21, 2021

TO: PACB Members

FROM: Kevin L. Shivers, President and CEO

SUBJECT: Webinar: PA COVID-19 Vaccination Planning and Legal Considerations

for Employers

I am pleased to report to you that PACB is hosting a <u>webinar at 1 p.m. on Monday, January 25</u>, for bank leaders to receive a briefing from state Health Department officials on Pennsylvania's COVID vaccination plan. Also, Mike Rowan, Esq., Shumaker Williams law firm will discuss with bankers common employer questions and legal considerations for employers developing policies related to the COVID vaccine.

PACB has worked with state Health Department officials since last fall to encourage the state to include bank employees in the early rounds of vaccine distribution with other essential industry workers. In its latest plan, bank employees are eligible to receive the vaccination in phase 1c. Individuals age 65 and older or with certain conditions may be vaccinated sooner.

Topic: Vaccination Planning and Considerations for Employers

Speakers: Meaghan **Abbott, MSW**, Pennsylvania Department of Health and Mike Rowan, Esq., Shumaker Williams

Time: Jan 25, 2021 01:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

If interested in joining this informative session, email the Association at pacb@pacb.org.

Kevin L. Shivers, CAE
President and CEO
Pennsylvania Association of Community Bankers (PACB)
3211 N. Front Street, Suite 102
Harrisburg, PA 17110
Phone: (717) 231-7447

www.pacb.org

Banking education builds a better organization – Follow our Calendar!

